
  Pipits Weekly 

Update! 
2.5.2019 

• This week all of the children have planted their own sunflower 

seed. We are very excited to see how they grow; the children 

have been asking each day if they have grown yet! 

• We have been introducing rhyming words. We have introduced 

them by saying rhyming words are words that sound the same 

at the end. The children have loved playing our Silly Soup game, 

which if you google you will find videos of the song online.  

Class Photograph 

Our class photo will be on  

THURSDAY 2ND MAY 

We are hoping that our photos will be taken first 

thing in the morning. If your child does not usually 

attend this session and you would like them to be in 

the photograph bring your child to nursery at 8.45. 

As soon as the photos are taken you may take your 

child home.   

 


